Julie Enea

From: Dan Sharoni (Hive)

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 6:09 PM

To: Julie Enea
Cc: Dan Sharoni

Subject: Significantly Improving Testing in CC County RE: Ad Hoc Committee on COVID 19 Economic Impact

and Recovery webinar

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dan Sharoni, President & CEO - UAV-Hive Inc. Oakley, CA, 94561 |

June 29, 2020

Julie Enea Senior Deputy County Administrator Contra Costa County

Dear Julie:

I'm writing to you today because I participated in the *Ad Hoc Committee on COVID 19 Economic Impact and Recovery* webinar on June 18, 2020.

I'm Dan Sharoni, President & CEO - UAV-Hive Inc. Since mid-2018 I've been a home owner and tax-payer in the City of Oakley in Contra Costa County.

Thank you for responding to the idea to significantly improve the COVID-19 testing capability in Contra Costa that I mentioned in the chat during the webinar. You kindly offered to present that idea to Dr. Christopher Farnitano, Contra Costa County Health Director. I'd like to reconnect relative to that idea and to thank you again for organizing this important webinar.

Our proposed solution is designed to help decision-makers in Contra Costa and other counties to better guide and help the businesses as they re-open, even while the COVID-19 spread is spiking again as we speak.

Our vision: Develop, prototype & deploy technology-based solutions to enable local authorities to make abundant, rapid and precise data-driven decisions to contain the COVID-19 spread. The solution is a last-mile test-kit delivery and test-result collection to-and-from residences. This enhances intrinsically motivated individuals to volunteer for testing, by providing them the convenience of at-home self-testing experiences while avoiding a de-motivating high-risk exposure to infection at public clinics and other testing facilities, particularly during shelter-in-place periods.

As silicon Valley experienced innovative veterans, we're proud and ready to help Contra Costa County leadership. We're professionally motivated, dedicated, self-learners and passionate about contributing to the overall national war against COVID-19. As our customer, we need your help so we can learn about the epidemic conditions from your viewpoint. It's urgent, it's important and it's relevant - we are looking forward to talking to you at your earliest convenience.

Please help us meet Dr. Christopher Farnitano for up to 20 minutes to present our solution to him and enable him to provide us valuable feedback about the problems. We'd like to help not only the current COVID-19 spread but also to have a positive impact on Costa County County's residents, businesses and economy. If you have any questions or concerns about our solution or about the meeting, please let us know. My cell phone number is , and my email is

Your response is important, so, please allow me to follow-up by next Friday if I do not hear from you by then. In the meantime, have a productive week and please stay Safe.

_

Respectfully Dan Sharoni

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and its attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipients. They may contain confidential information, legally privileged information or other information subject to legal restrictions. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, copy, use or disclose this message or its attachments; please notify the sender by replying to this message and delete or destroy all copies of this message and attachments in all media. Thank you.